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City of San Marcos Projects affecting Texas State
Construction

CM Allen Reconstruction — Final project completion expected in late November 2019. Roadway will
open once Sights and Sounds ends. Project is about 70% complete. Crosswalk at Hopkins open is for
pedestrians.

Mill Street Reconstruction - The reconstruction of Mill Street is currently underway. Waterline, storm
drain trunk lines and curb inlets have been installed along Mill St and Uhland Road. Phase Il traffic
control plan is in place. Mill Street is expected to reopen by December 2019.

Design

Hopkins Street Improvements: Bishop to Moore — Design is in progress. Project includes the
reconstruction of the road and utilities. Drainage improvements will include downstream
infrastructure and an outfall to Purgatory Creek. Construction will begin in Fall 2019.

Sessom/Academy Drainage & Intersection Improvements — The project is currently in design phase.
The City is working with TxState on finalizing an Inter Local Agreement (ILA). Tx State provided
comments on the proposed 60% design. 90% design is due by October 2019 with 100% Design phase
is expected to be completed by February 2020 and construction phase is expected to start in summer
2020.

Sessom Creek Improvements, Phase 1 —The project is currently in design process. 90% design are due
in summer of 2019. Project includes the stabilization of Sessom Creek from N.LBJ to Canyon Road as
well as utility replacement within the same limits. Construction will begin in 2020,

Guadalupe Street Improvements from University to Grove - Project scope includes development of
design plans for S. Guadalupe Street from University Drive to Grove Street including street parking
layouts, sidewalk improvements, incorporation of bike lane along the corridor, bike signals at
intersections, design of Bike crossings at the UPRR tracks and coordination with UPRR. 100% Design
phase is expected to be completed by October2019 and construction phase is expected to start in
winter/spring 2020.

East Aquarena Springs Drive Reconstruction - The project scope includes engineering services for the
reconstruction of East Aquarena Springs Drive at a horizontal curve to reverse the superelevation of
the road, allowing for improved traffic flow and eliminate the current safety hazard. The project will
also address drainage issues in the area. 90% design is submitted to the City for review and comments.
100% Design phase is expected to be completed by November 2019 and construction phase is expected
to start in Summer 2020.
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